
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

9033 E. Easter Place 
Centennial, CO 80112 
(303) 778-1400 
www.HBADenver.com 
 
Follow us on Twitter at 
twitter.com/HBADenver 
 
UPCOMING 
MEETINGS & 
EVENTS:  
 
Jobsite Safety Committee  
Tuesday, October 18       
2:00-3:30 p.m., HBA Lower 
Level Conference Room  
Contact:  Chérie Talbert 
ctalbert@hbadenver.com 
 
Government Affairs 
Committee 
Tuesday, October 25 
3:00 – 4:30 p.m. 
HBA North Conference 
Room 
Contact: Kim Calomino, 
kcalomino@hbadenver.com 
 
Class: Selling Energy Star, 
Selling Confidence 
Wednesday, October 26 
8:00 a.m. – Noon             
HBA Board Room  
Contact: Kim Calomino, 
kcalomino@hbadenver.com 
Register at 
www.hbadenver.com 
 
HBA Annual Meeting/HBF 
Annual Luncheon 
Thursday, October 27 
11:00 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 
Inverness Hotel 
Contact: Beth Forbes, 
bforbes@hbfdenver.com or 
Toby Paioff, 
tpaioff@hbadenver.com  
Register online at 
www.hbadenver.com 
 
Event: BAR/CARE Awards 
Ceremony 
Friday, October 28 
6:00 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 
Denver Post Building 
Contact: Vicki Pelletier, 
vpelletier@hbadenver.com 
Register online at 
www.hbadenver.com 
 
 

Ballots Have Dropped, Election Day is Tuesday, November 1, 2011 
 
This special Election Edition of the Home Builder Advocate focuses on the candidates running for City 
Council and Mayor within The City of Aurora, The City of Thornton, The City and County of Broomfield and 
the Mayoral races in the Cities of Arvada and Lakewood.  
 
The Metro Housing Coalition (MHC) is the political committee arm of the Home Builders Association of 
Metro Denver. The MHC Board of Directors have interviewed and vetted the candidates who filled out a 
comprehensive questionnaire and who expressed interest in meeting with the Board.  
 
We encourage you to review the following candidates who were endorsed and/or received a contribution 
from the MHC based on their responses regarding the home building industry to the questionnaires, face-to-
face interviews and overall electability.  Please consider the MHC recommendations listed below when filling
out your ballot.  
 
MHC Recommendations for The City of Aurora: (Ballots dropped October 11th) 
 

• Steve Hogan    
Mayoral Candidate 
MHC Supported  
 

• Dave Williams  
At-Large Candidate  
Long-time HBA Member 
MHC Supported 
 

• Brad Pierce (Incumbent) 
At-Large Candidate 
MHC Supported 
 

• Bob LeGare  
At-Large Candidate 
MHC Supported 
 

• Adrienne Markopolos 
Ward IV 
MHC Supported 
 

• Bob Roth (Incumbent) 
Ward V 
MHC Supported 
 

• Bob Broom (Incumbent) 
Ward VI 
MHC Supported  
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Seminar: Built Green 
University 
Tuesday & Wednesday, 
November 29-30 
8:00 a.m. – 4:30 p.m. 
HBA Education Room  
Contact: Traci  D’Alessio, 
tdalessio@earthlink.net 
 
For a list of all HBA 
meetings and events visit 
www.HBADenver.com 
 
 
CITY GOV’T LINKS: 
 
City of Aurora Council 
Agenda Link: 
www.auroragov.org/aurorag
ov/government/city_council/
meetings_agendas_and_min
utes/index.htm 
 
City /County of Denver 
Council Agenda Link: 
www.denvergov.org/default.
aspx?alias=www.denvergov.
org/citycouncil 
 
Great Meeting Space 
Available at the HBA: 
 
Members always receive a 
discount on facility rental  
 
For a copy of the HBA 
Facility Rental Agreement or 
for more information contact 
Toby Paioff at 
tpaioff@hbadenver.com 
 
 
 

 
MHC Recommendations for The City of Thornton: (Ballots dropped October 11th) 
 

• Heidi Williams 
Mayoral Candidate 
MHC Supported 
 

• Eva Henry (Incumbent) 
Ward 2 
MHC Supported 

 
• Beth Humenik (Incumbent) 

Ward 3 
MHC Supported 
 

• Eric Tade (Incumbent) 
Ward 4 
MHC Supported 
 
 

MHC Recommendations for The City & County of Broomfield: (Ballots drop between October 11-15) 
 

• Pat Quinn (Incumbent) 
Mayoral Candidate 
MHC Supported 
 

• Wayne Anderson 
Ward 5 
MHC Supported 
 

Mayoral Recommendations in other Municipalities: 
 

• Bob Murphy (Incumbent), City of Lakewood – MHC Supported  
• Marc Williams, City of Arvada – MHC Supported 
• Bryan Baum (Incumbent) ,City of Longmont – MHC Supported 

 
 

RECOMMENDED WEBSITES FOR FURTHER INFORMATION  
 

https://www.auroragov.org/AuroraGov/Government/City_Clerk/Elections/Upcoming_Election/index.htm 
 

http://www.cityofthornton.net/Departments/CityManager/CityClerk/Elections/Pages/default.aspx  
 

http://www.ci.broomfield.co.us/news/newsdetail.asp?ArticleID=1106  
 

http://lakewood.org/index.cfm?&include=/CC/voteelect.cfm 
 

http://arvada.org/about-arvada/2011-election-information/ 
 

http://ci.longmont.co.us/ 
 
 
 
 

For more information regarding the Metro Housing Coalition or to request an application to the Board of Directors, please contact 
Chérie Talbert, Vice President of Public Affairs, Communications and MHC Executive Director at 303-551-6734, 

ctalbert@hbadenver.com. 
 
 
  

 


